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C3 EXECUTIVE FUNCTIONS

3. Functions delegated to all Executive Members and individual portfolio
holders

Responsibility Functions Qualifications (if any)

The relevant
Executive Member

To authorise savings or
expenditure between
£200,001 and £500,000
inclusive (revenue per
annum, capital gross
expenditure or total
contract value)

In consultation with the
relevant Director or
Assistant Chief Executive,
the Executive Member for
Corporate Resources and
the Chief Finance Officer
and subject to compliance
with Paragraph 19 of the
Access to Information
Procedure Rules.

The Executive
Member for
Corporate
Resources

To authorise savings or
expenditure between
£200,001 and £500,000
inclusive (revenue per
annum or capital gross
expenditure or total
contract value)

In consultation with the
relevant Executive
Member and Monitoring
Officer

Deleted: or

Deleted: whole

Deleted: life/

Deleted: whole

Deleted: life/

Deleted: January 2012


